University partners with Corning Community to offer degree
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A new partnership between Alfred University (AU) and Corning Community College (CCC) will enable students to
earn a bachelor&s degree in early childhood/childhood education on the CCC campus.

Details of this bachelor&s degree completion program will be shared at two upcoming information sessions. Both
sessions will be offered Wednesday, Oct. 1 on the Spencer Hill campus, 1 Academic Drive, Corning. The first will be
held at 4 p.m. The second will be held at 5:30 p.m.

The first group of students will be enrolled in January 2015 with an expected graduation date of December 2016.
Upper-level education courses will be offered, and students will complete a minor in psychology through the program.
A modified tuition rate will be offered for students who enroll in this degree completion program and financial aid will
be available through AU.

Students will complete field experiences in local schools. Graduates of this state Education Department-approved
program will be awarded a bachelor of Science degree in education from AU and meet the requirements for initial
certificates in early childhood and childhood teachers.

For more information, or to register for the sessions, call 607.962.9239 or email myork4@corning-cc.edu.
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